Date: 6/11/14

To: Carol Crosson, AVP
From: Joseph Holt, CAO @
Re: Online Information Technology program

QSVC

A PRIVATE JUNIOR COLLEGE

Senior Management agreed in its June 11, 2014 meeting to move forward with a formal evaluation of
the proposed Information Technology program. Please lead selected faculty, staff and College partners

in a detailed review and report back with your findings and recommendation.
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